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St Alphege Values      Koinonia       Forgiveness      Trust       Kindness    Love        Joy 

 

 

Welcome to the St Alphege family! 

 

Thank you for accepting your place at St Alphege for September 2025. We cannot wait to meet you all and welcome 

you to our fabulous school. 

We share your excitement and anticipation of this milestone in your child’s life and appreciate what a significant 

moment this is for you as a family. We have thought very carefully about the transition events which we hope will 

enable you to feel a part of the St Alphege family before your child properly joins us in September. 

 

Thursday 22nd May  

6.00pm – 7.30pm 

Important parent event  

Parents are invited to join us in the school hall to meet the team 

and find out a little more about us. There will be an opportunity to 

explore the classrooms, meet the staff team and make some new 

connections with other parents joining the school.  

Due to this being an evening meeting we do not expect children 

to attend and we ask that you please arrange for child care 

during this time. This is your opportunity to gain all the 

information you need and to ask any questions you have prior to  

your child starting with us. 

Tuesday 10th June 

1:15pm – 2:45pm 

 

Teddy Bears Picnic 

We welcome our children to come with a grown up to join our Teddy Bears Picnic. 

Please bring with you a favourite soft toy to join in the fun.  

 

This will be a great opportunity for your child to meet their new friends and spend some 

time in their classroom environment. There will be a range of play-based activities, both 

inside and outside, that they can join in with. 

Wednesday 18th June 

10.00 – 11.00am 

New class visit for children 

We welcome our children to spend some time on their own with 

their new teachers in their classroom environment. 

During this time, we invite parents to join us for refreshments in the 

hall where you will have the opportunity to spend some time 

getting to know other families and speaking to senior leaders.  

Thursday 3rd July 

9:30am – 11:30am 

Whitstable Transition morning.  

A morning play session for children in their classrooms, when they will have the 

opportunity to experience what school will be like for them in September.  
 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. We very much look forward to meeting with you and 

wish you and your family all the best over the coming months. 

Kind regards, 

     
Jacqui Spinks  Liz Thomas-Friend 

Head of School    Executive Headteacher 

 

mailto:headteacher@st-alphege.kent.sch.uk

